
  

 

 

 

Dear Parent / Carer, 

Welcome to Priestnall School. This year, we will be offering our first Virtual Open Evening. This is 

currently in production and will be shared with prospective parents/carers and their children within the 

next few weeks. 

Following the virtual evening, you will have an opportunity to ask specific questions, have a discussion 

with a member of the Transition Team or book a personalised tour by appointment only. These tours 

are limited in numbers and will need to be booked for a specific purpose. 

We are looking forward to sharing all the great things that are going on here at Priestnall and hope to 

see you in person very soon. 

Kind regards, 

Mrs H Drury & Mr S Thomas 

Transition Team 

 


